
Greater York Dance annually performs ‘The Hip Nut’ – a modern, hip-hop version of the classic Nutcracker story. The 
performance incorporates community members and organizations, and the drumline has been asked to participate this year. 

We would appear on stage during a high school pep rally scene, playing through cadences and participating as background 
actors. Participation is optional, and open to the entire drumline (we would be playing battery instruments only).

Drumline Community Performance Opportunity

Friday, November 15th at GYD Studio, 3524 E. Market Street York, PA 17402

5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. Studio Rehearsal

Saturday, December 14th at Appell Center for Performing Arts (Strand) 50 N George St, York, PA 17401

11:45 a.m. – 2:00 p.m Dress Rehearsal

4:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. Performance

Participants will need to be available for the Dress Rehearsal and Show on December 14th, and ideally the Studio Rehearsal as 
well. Instruments will be transported to each location, and student transportation options are still being finalized.

During the performance, participants will be able to sit in the audience and watch the production when they are not 
performing.

Please RSVP to David Johnson or Grant Brown if you are interested in participating. Thanks!


